
David Failor - Executive Director, Stamp Services 
United States Postal Service 
1735 N. Lynn St. 
Suite 5018 
Arlington, VA 22209-6432 
 
 
August 25, 2007 
 
Dear Mr. Failor,     
 
 
I am writing to inform you that due to the new policy of plate numbers 
not changing when the printing plates are replaced, I will stop 
collecting these varieties as of December 2007, unless there is a change 
of policy. 
 
I have spent about $___________ each year on these types of stamps 
for the past ______  years. 
 
Please reconsider your policy.  It is hurtful to the hobby and will affect 
thousands of plate number collectors. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Name and Address 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

_____________________                          
_____________________  
_____________________ 

 
 

David Failor - Executive Director, Stamp Services 
United States Postal Service 
1735 N. Lynn St. 
Suite 5018 
Arlington, VA 22209-6432 

 
 

 
 


